
ARTICLES STUDENT WRITING AND COLLABORATION

In order to create the best opportunities for students to collaborate, Students can also collaborate on writing posts
together and then Previous article Teaching Design Thinking to Hack School and Prep for Complexity.

For more, see:. Cooperative projects tend to be teacher-centered and teacher-directed. Enhance Learning with
Collaboration Getting the most out of collaboration during student project work In work and life, success often
hinges on effective application of knowledge to solve problems and create new ideas and information. It also
takes the student through the analytical process and breaks information down into simpler concepts before
developing arguments. Rich discussions that connect students with the experiences of others, that engage them
deeply in a shared intellectual experience, and that promote coming to consensus are essential to collaboration.
Analyticals ensure that the team gets the job done correctly. Hands-on activities: There are a lot of different
learning possibilities that come down to simply using the traditional tools of paper, pencil, markers, and other
classroom materials. But even with all of these resources available, it still comes down to taking a risk and
trying something new. Etherpad is an open-source online editor that allows students to collaborate on projects
in real time. Always use good convention capitalization, punctuation, etc When students have an audience,
they take their work more seriously and the comments they receive will hopefully help stimulate their learning
and curiosity. It has a library full of images, charts and more, making it easy for users to create exactly what
they need. Resources are everywhere: books, blogs, social media like Twitter chats, Voxer groups, your PLN,
or even conferences, EdCamps and similar professional development opportunities. Traditionally it has been
held that the primary benefits of collaborative work are social: interpersonal communication, trust, and skill in
working with others. It's a wonderful tool for teaching students how to do research in the digital age. Google
and Microsoft: Many students are part of schools that either use Google or Microsoft as their classroom
management systems. It also allows users to highlight an idea on social media with screenshots and annotation
shots. Pages can be saved to a cloud and are fully accessible in the version you saved them, even if the website
has changed. When you ask students to assume roles in their group, you want them to hone a particular set of
work-style skills. Bonus: not quite a social media tool but a must-have for students who want grammatically
correct pieces of writing on social and blogging platform: ProWritingAid is the editing and grammar checking
tool of choice. Blogging can also provide incentives for students â€” since they know their work is going to be
shared, they will want to present the best writing they can. It enabled me to move around and work with each
group, and more importantly, it gave the students an opportunity to take the lead, to teach and learn from one
another, and often come up with their own ways to practice the material together. We have to help students
understand the what, why, and how of collaboration. Leader When in this role, students facilitate group
success by assessing progress toward the team goal and keeping the team on task and on track. But how many
times have we put students in groups only to watch them interact with their laptops instead of each other?


